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What another amazing year it has been. It 

absolutely never cesses to amaze me just how 

fortunate we are to have such a vibrant school 

community.  

It has been such an incredibly busy term, we 

have all hardly stopped to realise that another 

school year has finished. I would like to thank 

all the parents, community, staff and students 

for their never ending support and enthusiasm 

to ensure that Gunning Public School continues 

to offer all students a wide range of 

opportunities.   

Our primary students are having a fantastic 

time in Sydney and I am sure that they will 

come back with a range of different 

experiences and stories to share.  

End of year reports were handed out this week. 

Reports that were not collected will be mailed 

out to families at the end of the week. 

In 2019 students return on the 30 January, 

however, staff will be at school on the 29 

January. If you are needing to purchase school 

uniforms it would be a great idea to come in on 

the 29 January.  

Part of our school will again be open to the 

public during the school holidays. Community 

and visitors are welcome to come and use our 

oval, basketball court and cricket nets. The 

remainder of our school, including our 

classroom area will still be out of bounds for all 

guests. A security guard will be periodically 

patrolling the area as well as unlocking the 

gates in the morning and securing the school in 

the afternoon.  If you see anything out of the 

ordinary please call the school security hotline 

on 1300 880 021. 

Danny Scott 

Principal’s Message  
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Student Banking is collected every Tuesday. For more information contact the school office.  

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

Alice the Musical  


